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For Immediate Release                                 October 24, 2022 

Amherst County Welcome Bradley Beam as Director of Public Safety 

The Amherst County Board of Supervisors would like to welcome Bradley Beam to the County staff. Mr. 
Beam will be filling the position of Director of Public Safety.  

A Henry County native, Mr. Beam brings over 20 years of experience to the position. He previously served 
as a Battalion Chief with Williamsburg Fire Department and worked with Martinsville Fire and EMS for 
12 years. While working in public safety, he has acquired multiple certifications and training credentials. 
In addition, he holds a bachelor’s degree from Radford University and is currently enrolled in the Local 
Government Leadership Graduate program at Virginia Tech.  

Bradley, his wife Shanon, and daughter Maggie are excited about the move to Amherst and look forward 
to becoming an active part of the community.  

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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